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From: Schronce, Jason  < jbschronce@ncdot.gov>                                      Date: Fri, Jan 3, 2025 at 8:52 AM 
 
Dear N.C. Public Airport Community Colleagues, 
 
The official release for the 2025 State of Aviation Report has been sent out. Please see the full release 
below for your reference. 
 
NCDOT: The State of Aviation 
 
https://www.ncdot.gov/news/press-releases/Pages/2025/2025-01-03-north-carolina-aviation-
annually-economy.aspx 
 
Feel free to share your own release or messaging about this important report. 
 
If you need any additional details or support, don’t hesitate to reach out to the NCDOT Aviation team! 
 
Jason B. Schronce, PE 
 
Deputy Director of Programs and Planning 
Division of Aviation 
North Carolina Department of Transportation 
919 814 0552    office 
919 306 1135    mobile 
jbschronce@ncdot.gov 
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